
 
Price’s School  

1965 – 72 cohort 
50 year reunion in 2022 

 
 
Priceans who are members of the 1965 to 1972 cohort are invited to attend and to help 
celebrate 50 years or more since leaving Price’s School.  
 

The reunion will be held on Monday 23rd May 2022. 
 
It will be held at a venue in the Fareham area. We anticipate the price being £ 45 per 
person, to include a formal buffet meal. Admission will be by ticket only and numbers will be 
limited. 
 
Preliminary response to holding a reunion has been very enthusiastic and we hope to offer a 
larger and even more enjoyable event than the 30-year reunion held in 2002. 
 

Preliminary schedule of events 
 
Monday 23rd May 

 2 pm to 3 pm - Arrival and greeting. 

 Entertainment will be provided for approximately 10 minutes every hour. 

 7 pm – Dinner. 

 11 pm – close. 
 
Tuesday 24th May (especially relevant to those staying overnight) 

 10 am – Walk to Park Lane - site of Price’s School. 

 1 pm – Lunch (optional not included in ticket price). 

 2 pm – Farewell. 
 

Probable entertainment 
 

 School quiz. 

 Interviews with long lost Priceans. 

 Musical entertainment. 
 



Who may attend 
 
The reunion is open to any Pricean of our cohort of 1965 – 72 (or subset).  
 
We will do our best to accommodate all reasonable requests for guests but if numbers 
become an issue we will give priority to OPs themselves and any carers. 
 

Book your place now 
 
The probable cost is £ 45 per person; we will finalize the cost within 3 months of the event. 
Payments are required in advance, with a deposit of £ 25 payable per person (and per guest) 
when you book your ticket. Due to limits on numbers of persons it is first come first served.  
 

Society of Old Priceans 
 
Our reunion date of 23rd May has been chosen to be one day after the Society of Old 
Priceans holds an anniversary event to celebrate 300 years since the founding of Price’s 
School in 1721. The Society will be having a lunch on Sunday 22nd of May 2022 preceded by 
drinks on Saturday 21st of May. We hope that by having the two events on consecutive days 
it will allow those who want to attend both events to do so easily.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and reviving old friendships. 
 

Contact 
 
For general enquiries:  David Andrews    camben<X>cambridgeultrasonics<Y>com 
 
Where <X> is the well-known symbol and <Y> is the customary punctuation mark. 


